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NATIONALLY RENOWNED "CARNIVAL OF ILLUSION"
REOPENS SEASON IN SEPTEMBER AT DOUBLETREE TUCSON

Tucson, Ariz. – National award-winning entertainers Roland Sarlot and Susan Eyed of the 
popular Vaudeville-inspired theater show “Carnival of Illusion” open their third season in 
September after completing last season with a stellar 65 sold-out performances. Carnival of 
Illusion has become one of TripAdvisor’s top Tucson Attractions, featured on Fox TV’s Tucson 
Treasures, and is the newest member of the Southern Arizona Attractions Alliance.

This upcoming season promises to bring even more surprises from the Sarlot & Eyed team. 
This summer the Tucson magic couple is completing new effects for theater goers. “Many of our 
guests have returned to the parlour several times and we have them in mind while working on 
these new surprises,” said Roland Sarlot. “We want to push the limits of the theater and really 
try something different to heighten the thrill level of our guests,” added creative partner, Susan 
Eyed.

Roland Sarlot and Susan Eyed will reopen their 2011/2012 season Friday, September 30, 2011. 
Tickets will go on sale September 1st. The Carnival of Illusion theater is located inside the 
Doubletree Hotel Tucson at 445 S. Alvernon Way, Tucson, AZ.

Sarlot and Eyed combine magic and mystery, humor and secrets in this popular, intimate theater 
show that transports guests around the world on a magical journey. Friday and Saturday 
evenings during the Tucson tourist high season, Carnival of Illusion guests experience an era 
when magic flourished as an art.

The 2009 national recipients for “Excellence in Magic,” Sarlot and Eyed were featured 
performers during a run of 21 shows at the world famous Magic Castle in Hollywood and have 
performed as house entertainers at the world's top resorts including Canyon Ranch and Miraval.

Tickets available at www.carnivalofillusion.com or (520) 615-5299.

About: Roland Sarlot and Susan Eyed are National recipients for “Excellence in Magic” awarded 
by the oldest magic convention in the country. In January 2011 they celebrated their 1,000th 
performance together with proceeds benefiting the DeGrazia Foundation. “Fox News” called 
them “Outstanding”, the LA Weekly wrote “Amazing”, and ABC exclaimed “Phenomenal!” These 
entertainers tour nationally sharing their love and respect for the ancient Art of Magic.

Interviews available upon request
Media information at www.carnivalofillusion.com/press/
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